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‭Dear Families,‬

‭I am so excited to welcome our scholars to another amazing year of learning! To help everyone‬
‭get started on the right foot, I have provided each scholar with some basic supplies to begin the‬
‭school year.‬

‭To ensure that our classroom is well-stocked throughout the year and that scholars have what‬
‭they need for both individual and group activities, I am asking that each family provide the‬
‭following additional items:‬

‭Requested Supplies:‬

‭●‬ ‭Extra pencils (pre-sharpened if possible)‬
‭●‬ ‭2 or more dry erase markers‬
‭●‬ ‭2 bottles of glue‬
‭●‬ ‭2 glue sticks‬
‭●‬ ‭2 highlighters‬

‭Classroom Wish List:‬
‭We will have water available in the classroom, so if possible, please consider donating‬‭small‬

‭Dixie cups‬‭(like the ones used for brushing teeth).‬

‭We will also have a‬‭Classroom Reward System‬‭and‬‭Treasure Chest‬‭for positive behavior and‬
‭academic achievements. The treasure chest will include items such as stickers, erasers, small‬
‭toys, and snacks. If you would like to contribute anything to help replenish the treasure chest‬
‭throughout the year, it would be greatly appreciated!‬

‭Headphone Note:‬
‭Nice quality headphones have been purchased for scholars to use in the classroom. If a‬

‭scholar’s headphones are broken or damaged, it will be the family’s responsibility to replace‬
‭them.‬

‭Thank you so much for your partnership in keeping our classroom equipped, encouraging positive‬
‭behavior, and supporting our scholars’ success!‬

‭Sincerely,‬
‭Mrs. Smiley‬


